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From: WA-Government <WA-Government@dpc.wa.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2017 12:46 PM

To: phr.mos@principality-hutt-river.org

Subject: Invitation to Hon Colin Barnett MLA, Premier of Western Australia
Importance: High

Dear Prince Graeme

Thank you for your recent invitation sent to the Premier to attend a function at the Principality of Hutt River on 11
February 2017.

As you may be aware, the Government is now in caretaker mode as a result of writs having been issued for an
election of the WA Legislative Assembly. Consequently the campaign for the election to be held on 11 March 2017
is now underway.

Given these circumstances, it is regretfully advised that the Premier will be unable to attend this function, and he
sends his sincere apologies and best wishes.

Regards

The Western Australian Government
Department of the Premier and Cabinet
Dumas House | 2 Havelock Street, West Perth
Ph: 6552 5991 Email: wa-gov@dpc wa.gov.au
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